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I have voted in Oregon under the vote in person at my polling location and under the 

vote by mail. I firmly support the vote by mail process. People vote in better numbers 

with vote by mail than vote in person. As a democracy we want to encourage the 

most participation as possible and have access for those unable to readily show up at 

a polling location. Voting in a democracy should not be made more difficult for those 

with reduced mobility. Fraud is not an issue. So what is the valid need to revert to 

vote in person. I ask you to vote against SB 210. 


